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Donating money for Earthquake Damage in Central Italy 

Isuzu donated 3 million yen in disaster relief through the Japanese Red Cross to support the people and 

communities impacted by the earthquake. 

We express our deepest sympathy to everyone affected by the earthquake that struck in Central Italy on August 24, 

2016. Isuzu has decided to contribute 3 million yen in relief to the Japanese Red Cross in order to support the people 

and communities damaged by the earthquake. We pray for their speedy recovery. 

 


